
 

July 15, 2013 
 
EA 12-247 
 
John Wilson, Plant Manager 
Becton, Dickinson and Company 
   dba BD Medical Systems - Diabetes Care 
1329 West Highway 6 
P.O. Box 860 
Holdrege, Nebraska 68949-0860 
 
SUBJECT:  RESPONSE TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT 03036705/2012001 
 
Dear Mr. Wilson: 
 
Thank you for your letter received on April 19, 2013 (ML13122A129), in response to the 
violation identified in our letter and Notice of Violation (Notice) dated March 20, 2013 
(ML13080A011).  We have reviewed your corrective actions and find them responsive to the 
concerns raised in our Notice.  We will review the implementation of your corrective actions 
during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be 
maintained. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from 
the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible 
from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.   
 
Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. James Thompson at 
James.Thompson@nrc.gov or 817-200-1538. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

           /RA/ 
 

G. Michael Vasquez, Chief 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch A 

 
Docket:  030-36705 
License:  NE 37-03-01 
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cc w/ copy of licensee’s response received April 19, 2013 
 
Julia A. Schmitt, Program Manager 
Radiation Control Program 
NE Dept. of Health & Human Services 
Division of Environmental Health, 
  Radiological Health 
P.O. Box 95026 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-5026 
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Letter to John Wilson from Michael Vasquez, dated July 15, 2013. 
 
 
SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT 03036705/2012001   
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